
Youth 
YOUTH CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

Our Youth Group Christmas Party will be December 2, 5:00-6:30. This will be the last youth meeting of 2018,  
so make plans to join us! 
 

November Recap 
 

The youth group had a busy month in November! At the beginning of the month our youth joined  
in an effort for smaller youth groups within our Presbytery to come together for service projects, 
fellowship, and worship, organized by the MAST program coordinator at Maryville College, Carrie 
Nicely. The first activity for the cluster group was a supply drive for victims of Hurricane Florence. 
On November 4th, several of our youth helped transport the gathered supplies to First Presbyteri-
an Sweetwater, and participated in a time of fellowship and worship with other youth from our  

Presbytery. The supplies were to be delivered by Remote Area Medical to the areas suffering after the hurricane. 
 
 
On November 11th, our youth went to support 3 of their own in the Bearden High production of  
Anything Goes. Katie Bailes, Keegan Stump, and Konnor Stump delivered fantastic performances in 
the show! 
 
 

 
 

Lastly, on November 18th, the youth gathered to celebrate our 3rd annual youth group 
Thanksgiving. Each year we have a non traditional feast and this year’s pick was Chinese 
food at Plum Tree. It was delicious and a great time of fellowship! 
 
 

POETS Meeting  
December 2 following service We will be discussing calendar dates, Montreat trips, and  
fundraisers. All youth families are invited to attend, as well as families of rising 6th graders that will be eligible  
for 2019 Middle School Montreat.  
 
 



Financials 


